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Cooperation with the Sectors

e Although the strategic planning workshops will be organized by the SPU, the Sectors will be
invited to nominate focal points for cooperation and to assist in the planning and running of
Workshops.

e The input documents, including case studies, and outputs shall be channelled to the
appropriate Sectors.

Reporting

e The Secretary-General shall report to Council each year on the activities carried out under the
New Initiatives Programme and the Council shall decide on the appropriate follow-up.

e Where follow-up requires inter-sectoral work, or cannot be fitted in to the work of a Sector,
this should be coordinated by the Secretary-General, in cooperation with the Directors of the
Bureaux.

Documents C2000/90 and C2000/98.




